Dear Parents/Guardians

*** Advanced warning — if sorting wardrobes soon, please store until our collection
as this is a fantastic fundraiser for the schools *** Last collection for this school year.

Bayside Schools
are running a clothing collection in conjunction with Bag2School.

We can accept adult and children’s clothes, shoes (tied together please), hats,
belts, handbags, scarves & belts, soft toys and small amounts of sheets &
duvet covers.

Please NO Duvets, Pillows, Curtains, Blankets, Towels or End-Of-Life Clothing.
The clothes have to be of good quality for reuse in Africa, Asia and Eastern Europe.

The LauraLynn House will also receive an additional 10% from Bag2School. The
LauraLynn House is the only Children’s Hospice in Ireland.

Please try to fill as many bags as you can, don’t forget to ask grandparents, friends
and neighbours to have a sort out too! You can return clothes in any kind of bag.

Bag2School will be collecting on Friday 4 th March between

8:30am and 9:30am at front porch of schools.

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO FOLLOW CURRENT COVID GUIDLINES

Please bring your bag (or bags!) to us and help us have a really good
collection!

“****NO CARS ARE PERMITTED ON THE SCHOOL GROUNDS FOR CLOTHES
DROP OFF***+*

Many thanks for helping PABS
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